
 U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
National Flood Insurance Program 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-04024 

June 9, 2004 

MEMORANDUM FOR:	 WYO Company Principal Coordinators and the 
NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: NFIP Region VIII Address Change 

This is to inform you that the NFIP Region VIII Office has changed locations. The new address 
is as follows: 

Mr. Norman Ashford 

NFIP Region VIII Manager 

Suite 225 

1746 Cole Boulevard 

Lakewood, CO 80401 


The phone numbers for this office remain the same: 

Office:  303-275-3475 
Fax:  303-275-3471 

Please update your databases accordingly. Contact your Program Coordinator if you have any 
questions. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical 
Representative 

Suggested Routing: Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 
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